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Proposed Revisions to DLC Membership and Duties

Dear Mayor Treece and Members of the Council:

The Downtown Leadership Council has discussed our membership and the scope of our

duties and would like the Council to direct City Staff to draft the following proposed

changes to the establishing legislation governing the DLC:

o Section 2-62Membership; officers

The DLC requests that the Director of Community Development and the Director of
Economic Development both be allowed to appoint a designee to serve on the DLC,
as often their schedules prevent the Directors from attending the monthly meetings.

o Section 2-263 Duties

We believe the current subsection (3) is no longer needed and should be deleted, and

that subsection (8) should be limited to "Provide downtôwn awareness and outreach."

Some of those duties have been adequately adopted by the Downtown CID.

Of course, the DLC takes its advisory role very seriously and in particular subsection (10)

"Work on other projects as requested by the city council" and welcome those in2020.

Thank you in advance for your consideration. Happy holidays.

Yours very truly,

DLC Chair


